Third Grade Boys -Summer '25

Dear תלמיד,

Welcome to 'בּתה ג' ו'm looking forward to a very enjoyable and accomplishing year together בס"ד. I am excited to learn with you chumash, rashi, and mishnayos Berachos (later in the year).

Please remember to bring your chumash, siddur, and a smile with you on the first day of yeshiva.

Looking forward to greeting you on the first day of yeshiva. I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer vacation.

באהבה רבי כהן

PS- If your חומש is not in very good condition, please purchase a new one before yeshiva.

Dear Parents,

Welcome to third grade!

We hope you and your son are enjoying the summer. We are looking forward to a busy and productive year filled with opportunities for growth and discovery in math, language arts, social studies, scence and computers.

We hope you enjoy the rest of your summer vacation.

Rabbi Hertzberg

- סידור 1
- חומש בראשית 1
- 3 Pens (1 @ Blue, Black, Red)
- 24 Yellow #2 Pencils (Sharpened & labeled with initials)
- 1 Pencil Sharpener
- 1 Eraser
- 1 8-ct Washable Crayola Markers
- 1 16-ct Crayola Crayons
- 2 Yellow Highlighters (Rebbe & GS)
- 1 Glue Stick
- 1 Fiskars Scissors
- 1 Supply Box
- 3 5 pk Dividers (2- Rebbe) (1- GS)
- 2 1.5" Loose-leaf Binders (1 for Rebbe, 1 for General Studies)
- 1 Composition Notebook
- 1 Computer Ear Buds
- 1 4 x 6 picture of yourself

